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Dear Marc, Harold and Chapter

One behalf of the Mackay Chapter and myself | would like to express our appreciation on an outstanding
job well done in the organization and running of the 2009 State Rally.

Arriving Friday at 12noon at the Rockhampton show Grounds we could see this was going to be a great
weekend of fun and excitement. The organization of the Rally was excellent and even down to little
details such as HOG WASH, undercover parking and camping etc was state of the art.

Organising an event like this does not come easy to anyone, your chapter and assisting chapters all need to
be commended on a job well done and we thank them all.

The efforts especially need to be commended to the courteousy bus drivers for making sure we all got
back to our motels and accommodation safely.

As a fellow Director it is exciting to see what a chapter can achieve with great leadership and you should
be proud of the excellent skills and leadership vou and your members portray.

There were many ideas and attributes in making the weekend a success and being able to take some of
those to other chapters for use throughout the year will enhance all Hog groups throughout the state.

The 36 Mackay members who attended will remember this event for a long time and we look forward to
catching up with you all again at other chapter challenges on throughout this year 2009.

Especially we look forward to seeing you all again at our 20" Anniversary Canefield Bash in Mackay
Saturday 6th — Monday 8™ June Long weekend to be held at the Leap just North of Mackay.

Thanks once again for a great weekend and State Rally and PS the Directors Challenge Trophy can be sent
to our PO Box 4077 as above.

Let's Ride
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Roger Martin
MAD HOG Director 2009




